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Toddlers: 

In the toddlers class,                           
we are learning about                 

Jesus’ life on earth, his death                   
and resurrection, and Moses. 

K-5th: 

In the ki-5th grade class, we are 
continuing our study of Bible    

Stories in Biblical Order.  We will 
be focusing on Jesus’ life on earth 

and Jesus’ Resurrection. 

Still in need of                           
volunteers for the                     

toddler class.  If you are           
willing and interested,            

please contact Shayleigh      
through phone (937-738-8566)    

or email 
(shay@marysvillechristian.org) 

 
Upcoming Events: 

• Jesus’ Resurrection Party April 1st 4-7 PM   

• Muffins with Mom May 14th 8:30-10:00 AM 

• Family Picnic June 3rd 4-8 PM 

• Donuts with Dad June 18th 8:30-10:00 AM 

• Stellar VBS July 10th-14th, 6:00-8:30 PM 

Spring         
Challenge:    
Tell me the    

books of the      
Bible from the  
New Testament     
in order and get    
a large prize of 

your choice! 


